From: Rader. Eric

To: EOIA Metra
Subject: Metra Highliner FOIA Request
Date: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 1:53:13 PM

Please send me a copy of the contract with Sumitomo/NipponSharyo for the Metra Highliner
procurement, including price sheets.

Thank you,

Eric Rader

Proposal Analyst

Wabtec Passenger Transit
(p) 864.433.6465

(m) 404.277.5327
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